
Notice of Budget Meeting 

For 2021 

 

 PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Commissioners of Fire District No.#1 in the Township 

of Parsippany Troy Hills, County of Morris shall hold a public hearing on December 16th, 

2020, between the hours of 7:30 pm and 9 pm at Powder Mill Fire Station (72 South Powder 

Mill Rd) to welcome public input as to the 2021 Operating Budget for Fire District No.#1. 

Anyone wishing a copy of said budget can email the Board of Fire Commissioners at 

PTHFD1@optonline.net or call 973-714-5629 to make arrangements to receive a copy of budget. 

The legal voters shall have time to ask questions about the budget which shall be brought to a 

vote by the public on February 20th, 2021. Between the hours of 2:00 PM and 9:00PM or longer 

as necessary. Having advertised in 7 public places for review and notice. 

BY: Commissioners of Fire District No. #1 

Parsippany Troy Hills in the County of Morris 

 

 

 

 

 

 


